
April 12th,2024

Dear Jardon/Webb Community,

We held our final Fun Night of the year this week. It was a Disney Dance Party theme and everyone had

a great time. Our Adult Programs Spring Formal is coming up on May 15. Invitations were sent home this

week and I have included one below as well.

Parent Teacher Conferences are on the horizon! Please schedule a time with your student’s caseload

teacher and/or ancillary staff to come in and meet to discuss progress. Conferences are being held April

25th from 1-3 p.m. and 4-6:00 p.m. Students will be released at 11:00 a.m to accommodate the

opportunity to meet with you personally to discuss progress during Parent Teacher Conferences.

Work reports should be coming home with students today if they are working at a jobsite. Please review

these reports and discuss performance with your child. Reach out to the caseload teacher if you have

questions or concerns.

Please make sure to join us on social media! Find us on Facebook by searching for Jardon Vocational

School. You will see regular updates posted there about what's going on at Jardon! Please feel free to

contact me at heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org or 248-658-5953, if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

Heid� Kun�

mailto:heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org


Please plan to join us, in person, for our family conferences. Schedule a

time with your student’s caseload teacher and/or ancillary staff for

Thursday, April 25th from 1:00-3:00 p.m. or 4:00-6:00 p.m. Please call

248-658-5950 if you have any questions or need to get in touch with any

staff members to schedule an appointment.











Jardon MoCI Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week:

Monday- 4/15 P.M. - Kroger

Thursday- 4/18- Greystone Gardens-Greenhouse workers

Jardon ASD Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week:

Monday- 4/15- P.M.- Universal Lanes

Thursday- 4/18- P.M.- Kroger

(All CBI locations are subject to change due to weather etc.)



Earthquakes, Tornadoes, and Floods - Oh My!

While natural disasters can strike any time of year, the often wildly-fluctuating spring weather makes for a great
reminder to evaluate our emergency plans and take stock of supplies! So what will you and your family need when
severe weather or other natural disaster strikes?

First, an emergency plan. An emergency plan outlines what to do in case of a fire, power outage, and other
emergency scenarios. Your plan can include important contacts, medical information, and a list of needed supplies for
each family member. This is also a good time to review CPR and First Aid.

Next, gather the supplies you’ll need and be sure every family member knows where they are kept. Basics like a first
aid kit, flashlight, batteries, radio, cleaning supplies, water, and nonperishable foods can be rounded out with
person-specific items such as vitamins and medications, formula, diapers and wipes, spare eyeglasses, pet food,
personal hygiene items, and copies of vital documents. Durable, waterproof storage boxes/bins that can be easily
moved are also helpful.

Third, take a look at home safety. Are stairs and walkways clear of obstacles? Furniture secured to prevent tipping,
and heavy items kept only on the bottom shelves? Are hazardous items such as gasoline, bleach, and insect poisons
stored properly?

For additional specific safety tips and information, check out these online resources.

The National Safety Council:
https://www.nsc.org/community-safety/safety-topics/emergency-preparedness/emergency-preparedness-home?

Ready.gov: https://www.ready.gov

Michigan Prepares: https://www.michigan.gov/michiganprepares

National Weather Service/NOAA: https://www.weather.gov/safety/

University of Rochester Medical Center - Handling Hazardous Materials at Home:
https://www.urmc.rochester.edu/encyclopedia/content.aspx?contenttypeid=1&contentid=1674
With thoughtful advance planning, you can respond confidently and protect yourself and your loved ones when emergencies arise.
Stay safe!

Nu�s� Stephani�

https://www.ready.gov
https://www.weather.gov/safety/


With the weather getting warmer, please make sure students are bringing long pants to

wear for work sites that require it. Clothing for work can be kept here at school and

laundered as needed.

Dress Code for Work-Based Learning

(Students are required to dress appropriately for work. Closed-toes shoes and student IDs are required at all work-based learning sites.)



JARDON DRESS CODE PARAMETERS

● No obscene, violent or vulgar words or images

● No apparel containing images of tobacco, marijuana and/or alcohol
(this includes logos of companies that sell these items)

● No hats or hoods (with the exception of religious items)

● Shorts/skirts and rips/holes in pants must be 5 inches from top of
knee unless leggings are worn underneath

● Strapless, backless, spaghetti straps, tank or halter tops are not
allowed unless covered by a sweater, shirt or jacket

● No bare midriffs (this means no bellies or lower backs visible)

● No see through, low cut or revealing clothing

● No bedroom slippers, robes or pajamas

● No gang-related clothing





The Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs,
Michigan Family to Family, and Michigan Family Voices are collaborating on our
very first Virtual Resource Fair!

The Virtual Resource Fair will take place onMay 7th, 2024, from 11:30 am to
1:00 pm. The event will be hosted on Microsoft Teams.

Family Center for Children and Youth with Special Health Care Needs Resource Fair

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/parent-professional-connect-call-virtual-resource-fair-tickets-852922142087?













